™ ™ N N N NN

EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD

BONNEVILLE POWER ADMINISTRATION

POLICY PROPOSALS REGARDING:
1) Bonneville Power Administration’s Subscription
Power Sales and Standardsfor Service; and

2) Bonneville Power Administration’s Subscription Power Sales
To Customers and Customers Sales of Firm Resour ces

During the two public meetings recently held to discuss these policy proposals, Bonneville
Power Administration was asked to extend the comment period beyond June 11, 1999. BPA
agreed with thisrequest, and will now accept comments on these proposals thr ough close of
business on Wednesday, June 30, 1999.

These proposals are available on the BPA website listed below:
http://www.bpa.gov/Power/subscription

Copies of the proposals can also be obtained by calling the BPA Public Information Office at
1-800-622-4520 or your BPA Account Executive.

Comment Opportunities

1. Send written commentsto: Bonneville Power Administration, P.O. Box 12999, Portland,
Oregon 97232; or

2. Send comments electronically via an email to: comment @bpa.gov

If you have questions on this process, please contact Mr. Michael Hansen, Public Involvement
and Information Specialist, Bonneville Power Administration, P.O. Box 3621, Portland, Oregon
97208-3621, telephone (503) 230-4328. Y ou can also call 1-800-622-4519 with your questions,
or contact your BPA Account Executive.
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